Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Jonathan Graves <jrg0730@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2015 9:37 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Thermal curtain

| am part of a group of around 30 people that have been going to Lake Almanor for the past 25 years. We do it for the
water fun and mainly for the fishing. It is a true gem of the north east of California. If this thermal curtain is going to
hinder the fishing please stop it's progression!

Jonathan Graves



